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UNITED NATIONS - NIPPON FOUNDATION 
LAW OF THE SEATRAINING PROJECT 

 
 
 
Dear Hydrographer, 
 
The IHB received the enclosed letter from the United Nations requesting our participation, as 
appropriate, in the UN – Nippon Foundation of Japan project to provide capacity building in 
expertise relating to the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea (UNCLOS).  
While your government would have also received the same request, I am forwarding this to 
you as it may not have been actioned to you within your government and you may have 
interest in such a project. 
 
While I believe the IHB has, in a very narrow area, the potential to participate in the project 
as an organization providing training after the initial research fellowship, the IHB is not 
currently resourced to provide such training.  However, the Hydrographic Offices of our 
Member States may have the requisite expertise and resources to provided a meaningful 
training environment.  Should you believe this to be the case in your instance, you may wish 
to reply either through your government or the IHB.  If you reply through your government, it 
would be beneficial to the visibility of the IHO that you note your relationship with the IHO 
and provide a copy of your response to the IHB.  
 
In the interim, the IHB will respond to the UN that this matter has been conveyed to IHO 
Member States and an affirmative response for participation must await their responses.  Your 
attention to this matter is appreciated. 
  
 

On behalf of the Directing Committee 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Rear Admiral Kenneth BARBOR 
Director 

 
 
Encl: Letter from UN 






